
Hi, 

Thank you for the recent letter in regards to the proposed development on Lockwood Avenue 
Belrose.

I have been living in Belrose for the last 14 years and I welcome the new developments into 
the area. The old library at this address currently has been a real eye sore and I am looking 
forward to seeing that area be cleared up.

I approve of the proposed development, I think it will add value to Belrose and also give others 
an opportunity to live in our wonderful suburb.

Regards
Talin Pailagian
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